
 
 

September 29, 2017 
 

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

RE: Operator Certification – Rule 306.e.(5) 

B-Farm LD Pad 
NENW Section 7, Township 1 South, Range 67West 
Adams County, CO 

 

Dear Director: 
 

Great Western Operating Company, LLC hereby certifies to the Director that compliance to Rule 306.e.(5) has been 
accomplished. 

1. The pre-application notification, Rule 305.a.(2) was received by all building unit owners. 
2. The OGLA notification, Rule 305.c.(1) was sent: 3/3/2017 
3. The Buffer Zone notification, Rule 305.c.(2) was sent: 3/3/2017 
4. Comments provided to the COGCC, LGD or Operator: 03/15/2017 

• City of Thornton Comment: 
• An email was sent on 05/12/2017 to Grant Penland (City of Thornton) with an invitation 

to offer consultation on the Adams County AUSR application.  
• Adams County responded to City of Thornton’s comments on AUSR application on 

08/15/2017. 
• Adams County LGD Comment: 

• A detailed Adams county AURS application was filed on 07/13/2017 and is currently in 
review with the county.  

5. Meetings requested and documentation: 
• On 08/17/2016 Great Western staff met with Mr. George Lombardi (Homeowner) located to the 

west of the proposed location to discuss proposed operations and light/sound mitigation. 
• On 04/03/2017 Great Western staff responded to an email request from Mr. George Lombardi 

(Homeowner) located to the west of the proposed location to clarify construction plans, and 
landscaping. Email response from Drilling Engineer suggested setting up time to discuss drilling 
plans via phone call or in person, no follow up meeting was made.  

• On 05/04/2017 Great Western held a Neighborhood meeting at the Todd Creek Golf Club, 8455 
Heritage Drive, Thornton, CO 80602 as part of the Adams Co. AUSR process. This meeting discussed 
the plans for this proposed Oil and Gas Location and had many Great Western staff members 
representing Drilling & Completions, Regulatory and EH&S, Geology, and Land. As a result of public 
feedback Great western modified this proposed location to include an earthen berm on the west 
side of this location to reduce visual and noise impacts for the homeowners to the west of the 
location. 

 

Great Western Operating Company, LLC, respectfully certifies that we have complied with Rule 306.e. 
 

Respectfully, 

 

Ashley Noonan 
Sr. Regulatory Analyst 
Great Western Operating Company, LLC 


